
 
 
 
Read the USHCC’s full statement on Lori Chavez-DeRemer’s confirmation as 

Secretary of Labor: 

 

 

"The United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce congratulates Congresswoman Lori 

Chavez-DeRemer on her confirmation as U.S. Secretary of Labor. 

 

We’re confident that her leadership and commitment to workforce development will 

drive a new era of job creation as she leads the Department of Labor. 

 

As one of the first two Latinas elected to Congress from Oregon, she has championed 

labor, education, and economic policies that empower American workers and small 

businesses. 

 

On behalf of the USHCC’s Board of Directors and our members, we look forward to 

working together to expand economic prosperity across the country." 

 

 

–Ramiro A. Cavazos, USHCC President & CEO 

 

 


